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Philip Ho is currently a Health Facilities Evaluator Nurse at the Los Angeles Department of 

Public Health. He grew up in Los Angeles County and attended University of California, Irvine 

where he graduated with a B.S. in Public Health. Philip realized he wanted to gain more direct 

patient care skills and started his path towards becoming a nurse by first obtaining his ADN at 

Pasadena City College then by completing his B.S. in Nursing at California State University, Los 

Angeles. Philip started his nursing career at the Ronald Reagan UCLA Medical Center in 2019 as 

a RN in the hematology and oncology unit. He then shifted specialties to the post anesthesia care 

unit at Providence St. Joseph Medical Center in Burbank. At his current role at the LADPH, 

Philip serves to ensure the patients at health facilities throughout Los Angeles County are safe by 

enforcing state and federal regulations and ensuring they receive high quality nursing care.  


